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Important Upcoming Reminders

Date Event

Library - Mrs. Banaszak m.banaszak@cvillecatholic.org

Spring Book Fair--Thank You!

A special thank you for your support for our Spring Scholastic book fair!

The students raised over $1600 through the coin challenge!  With this we

were able to buy 124 books for our CCS teachers and donate 25 books to

Greer Elementary. Scholastic will also match $681.97 of this and donate

that amount in books to children in need.  With the sales, we also raised

$2775 for our CCS library!

Earn a free book through the Barnes & Noble

Summer Reading Program for kids in Grades 1-6.

SIMPLY FOLLOW THESE THREE EASY STEPS:

1. Read any eight books this summer and record them in this Summer Reading Journal.

Tell us which part of the book is your favorite, and why.

2. Bring your completed journal to a Barnes & Noble store between July 1 and August

31, 2022.

3. Choose your free reading adventure from the books listed in the link!

https://www.barnesandnobleinc.com/our-stores-communities/summer-reading-program/

mailto:m.banaszak@cvillecatholic.org
https://www.barnesandnobleinc.com/our-stores-communities/summer-reading-program/


PE - Mr. Frazier a.frazier@cvillecatholic.org

FIELD DAY IS BACK - Wednesday JUNE 1st
Schedule:

● Field Day base schedule 8:45-12:15
● Lunch/Break 12:15-12:55
● Middle School competitive activities 1:00-2:15

Parent letter - Information containing required items needed by students for the day. Please see
the attached link: Field Day 2022 - Parent Info.

Can’t wait to see you there!

Art - Mrs. Devlin v.devlin@cvillecatholic.org

I want to extend a grateful thank you to all who helped prepare, hang and take down the CCS
Art Show.  There were so many volunteers, parents and students, who worked with me to allow
our community to celebrate our students and their creativity in person. I do want to take time to
especially thank Monica Jordan, who deserves a gold medal for the work she did to ensure the
success of the program. If you were unable to attend the show, I have included a few
photographs here – you can find more at my Instagram account @ccsarchangelsarts.

It has been a wonderful year teaching your children. I look forward to seeing everyone back in
the halls in August. Have a wonderful summer!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/18WCko-Dt-fsOTj2xB2IuR-yy4lZ2fDafl5WqDRvnpmI/edit
mailto:a.frazier@cvillecatholic.org
mailto:v.devlin@cvillecatholic.org
https://www.instagram.com/ccsarchangelsarts/?hl=en


Music - Ms. Howard s.howard@cvillecatholic.org

Hello, everyone!

This year has been such a joy in so many ways. Music class was back to “normal” and
students were able to come out of their shells with such beautiful musical talent. The gifts that
were shared and discovered in the music room are going to be cherished in my heart for a long
time. We ended the year on a very positive note with our spring concerts and some musical
reviews and games. Every student delivered one of my favorite programs to orchestrate to date,
and I am grateful for their willingness to learn, grow, and perform with smiles and joy! I am so
proud of these amazing musicians!

I’m sure you have heard, but it is with a heavy heart to share that I will not be coming
back to CCS this next year. I have been blessed with a wonderful three years of teaching at this
one-of-a-kind Catholic School community, for which I am incredibly blessed. Your students have
taught me so much along the way of my teaching journey, just as I hope they have learned so
many musical things. I pray that they keep some of the songs in their hearts for years to come.

I will be praying for this wonderful community, as I discern my Vocation, a call that has
been placed on my heart to explore. I know that next year will continue to be just as musical,
and that gives me so much joy. I will miss this wonderful community, but know that I will take the
beauty that is this CCS community with me wherever God calls me. Thank you for all of your
prayers, and for giving me the opportunity to teach such wonderful students.

Musically,
Ms. Howard

Spanish - Mrs. Osteen j.osteen@cvillecatholic.org

What a wonderful year it has been! Elementary students got a taste of Spanish this year

by learning greetings, emotions, numbers, colors, animals, family members, food,

weather, days of the week, months of the year, clothing and about traditions from

Spanish speaking countries. It has been a pleasure to teach these sweet kiddos over the

course of the year, and I look forward to seeing everyone in the fall! Happy summer!

mailto:s.howard@cvillecatholic.org
mailto:j.osteen@cvillecatholic.org

